August 24, 1956,

Dear M“n

Many thanks for your note of the
21st of August, enclesing ceopy of your letter to
Sir Roy. 1 showed this to Crawford and Fred
Smye, and also wrote to Sir Rey as I promised
I would.

I hope to be in New York some time
around the end of September, or the first of
October, and will get in touch with you at that
time,

With kind personal regards.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Roger Lewis,
Vice-President,

Pan American World Airways Inc.,
135 East 42nd Street,

New York, N.Y.
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